Member, Board of Supervisors

District 3 City and County of San Francisco

AARON PESKIN

October 16, 2017

Tom Hui

Director

Department of Building Inspection
1660 Mission Street

San Francisco, CA 94103

Dear Director Hui,

As a member of the Land Use Committee, | respectfully request that the Department of
Building Inspection respond to the following questions regarding the issues and impact
of File no. 170972: Building Code — Slope Protection Act:

e What is the detailed rationale used to determine that the Slope Protection Act
delete the Blume Map as a criteria for evaluation?

e Which proposed San Francisco development projects would be affected by this
alteration to the Slope Protection Act?

Thank you for your response to these inquiries. | respectfully request that DBI's
response be submitted to the Clerk, as well as members of the Land Use committee, by
Friday October 20 by the end of the day. If you have any questions, please contact my
office and my legislative aide, Beth Rubenstein at 415-554-7453 or
beth.rubenstein@sfgov.org

/-

Aaron Peskin

cc: Clerk of the Board



